City of Albuquezﬂue

P.0. BOX 1203 ALBUOUERDUE, NEW MEXICO 87103 -

March 8, 1984

Mr. Frank Lovelady
7408 Morrow Rd. NE.
Albuquerque, New Mexico B871r0

REF: OFFICE/TOWNHOUSE FOR DR. RICHARD C. TORRES (J14-D39)

Dear Mr. Lovelady:

Based on the information-that you provided on your March 7, 1984
submittal, the above referenced drainags report is approved.

The apprnvad "Dreinage Facxlztxes Within City R/W" document must be
attached to the construction sets before Hydrology will sxgn—off.

If you have any queatlons or comments, please feel froe to cnll me
at 766-7644. .

Sincerely,
ﬂ .
s (fb/%fzé

Bernie J. Hontoya
Hydrologic Engineering Technician, C.E.
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MUNICIPAL DEVELOPF;!ENT DEPARTMENT

C. Dwayna Sheppard, P.E,, City Englnzer ENGINEERING DIVISION o Tatephone (3045) 765-?4'6?_:
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